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June 24, 2009

Mary Croughan

Professor, Obstetrics, Gynecology, and Reproductive Sciences
Chair, UC Systemwide Academic Senate

1111 Franklin St., 12th Floor

Oakland, CA 94607

Dear Mary:
RE: PROPOSED REVISED ACADEMIC PERSONNEL POLICY 240 - DEANS

The relevant Senate committees reviewed the proposed revisions to APM Policy 240 which
applies to Deans and found the revisions reasonable and thus merited no further
comments. Committee on Academic Personnel pointed out what they presumed was an
apparent clerical oversight — and this is to be found in Section 240-24.d which appears not
to have been revised to be consistent with the modifications that appear as Section 240-

20.a.
Sincerely yours,
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Anthony W. Norman

Distinguished Professor of Biochemistry and
Biomedical Sciences; and

Chair of the Riverside Division

CC: Martha Kendall Winnacker, Executive Director of the Academic Senate
Sellyna Ehlers, Director of UCR Academic Senate office
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